
To 

Board of Supervisors, County of Fresno                                 Dated March 18, 2019 

 

Re. Beer and Wine License 

 

I have been issued a CUP by the Board of Supervisors resolution 3349 and a copy of the resolution has 

been submitted to your office. The CUP allows for a minimart with sales of beer and wine, gas station 

and subway at 50 S. McCall Avenue, Sanger California, at the junction of Route 180 and McCall. 

 

#1 The issuance of type 20 license would  provide a needed service to the travelers passing through 

and local farm labor workers. There will not be any additional alcohol-related services and hence no 

criminal or law enforcement problems will be expected. 

 

#2 Junction of Route 180 and McCall is one of the busiest junctions for traffic and it will provide a one-

stop service solution to the highway travelers,  local travelers and farm labor workers in the area. At 

present there is no similar one-stop service available  locally. 

 

#3 The issuance of a Beer and Wine license at this location would have a positive impact on the local 

economy bringing more tax funds to the County of Fresno and supporting the local economy of this 

area. Being a central place between Fresno and Sanger it will provide much-needed services to the 

travelers from Fresno, Clovis, Sanger and Selma. 

 

I hope that after reviewing all the considerations mentioned above you will find it appropriate to 

approve the issuance of this license. If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact 

me at 559-999-9689. Thank you very much. 

 

Mohinder Poonia 

12418 N. via Tuscania Ave Ave., Clovis, CA 93619 

 

 

 


